
Southern Zone 

CHAIRMAN: Steve Lamond               EMAIL :steve@lamondcontracting.com.au             PHONE : 0417 402243                                                                                                                                                                            
COCK O’ THE WALK RESULTS …….. September 2020 

CAPTURES : HEAVIEST  

SPECIES WHT LINE S/J ANGLER BOAT CLUB PTS 
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MOST MERITORIOUS 
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CAPTURE POINTS FOR MONTH                                            TAG & RELEASE PONTS FOR MONTH  

                                                                                                5pts    Now Dats Better    Shellharbour      3750pts 

 

PROGRESSIVE CAPTURE POINTS 2020-21              PROGRESSIVE TAG & RELEASE POINTS 2020-21  

 

Jervis Bay             30pts 

Merimbula            20pts                                                                 Shellharbour      10pts 

Shellharbour         18pts                                                                 Merimbula           5pts 

Ulladulla                10pts                                                                 Shoalhaven           4pts                                                               

Kiama                    10pts 

 

 

 

 

 

 

Only the one boat scoring any points for September which was a surprise as there were plenty of 

good fish caught obviously just not on Zone days. 

 

Jervis Bay are hosting the White Sands Tournament this weekend and for once the weather looks 

like it will be favourable which is great. I unfortunately cannot be there but wish everyone well for 

the weekend and just another reminder to monitor social media posting with regards to social 

distancing rules. 

 

The warm water is starting to push down and there have been a few Blue Marlin and Yellowfin 

caught off Sydney in the last week or so, we had 21.6 degrees last weekend and the water clarity 

was on the improve. Hopefully it won’t be long before we see the summer species start to turn up. 

 

Hopefully I will have a bit more work to do with next months returns.. 

 

 

 

Stay safe and tight lines 

Steve 


